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July 23, 2020 

 
TO: The Helena City Commission 
 
FROM: The Helena Citizens’ Council 
 
RE: Recommendation on SROs  
 
 
Dear Mayor Collins and Commissioners, 
 
At the HCC’s July meeting last night, a motion was made, discussed, and unanimously 
approved which reads:  
 
The HCC recommends that the City Commission release the freeze on funding for 
School Resource Officers for this coming year with the condition that community 
wide discussions will occur regarding school needs to include social and mental 
health support, services, and financing. 
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